
Follow-Up on Emerging Technology 

Workshop Series 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for attending our recent Emerging Technology Workshop Series. We hope you found 

the sessions informative and inspiring. 

As a follow-up, we would like to provide you with additional resources and materials from the 

workshops: 

• Workshop Presentation Slides 

• Recording of the Sessions 

• Additional Reading Material 

We also encourage your feedback to help us improve future workshops. Please take a moment to 

fill out our brief survey here. 

Stay tuned for our upcoming events where we will dive deeper into these exciting technologies! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 
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